
Tim: 
 
Of course we are not involved with any foreign ownership. 
 
If you can send me the official letter that others send, I will be happy to replicate that documentation. 
 
Taylor 
 
Tim: 
  
Thank you for your note below.  With regards to the FCC's Foreign 
Sponsorship Disclosure Rule that was adopted by the FCC in April 2021, 
please be advised that our company, Northern Broadcasting System, Inc., 
has never had any airtime lease agreements with foreign governments or 
their representatives. 
  
Further be assured that there is no part of the programming that our 
Northern AG Network or Northern NEWS Network provides to your radio 
stations that is provided, funded, or distributed by "governments of foreign 
countries, foreign political parties, agents of foreign principals, or United 
States-based foreign media outlets." 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have further questions at all. 
  
Best regards always, 
  
Taylor 
  
Taylor Brown 
Northern Broadcasting System, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1742 
Billings, MT  59103 
Ph:  406-252-6661 
  

 
From: Tim Phillips <tim@kltz.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:11:53 AM 
To: Taylor Brown <Taylor@northernbroadcasting.com> 
Subject: Foreign Ownership Question 
  
Hey Taylor - Per the new FCC rule, we are supposed to find out whether the programmer is a 
foreign government entity or an agent of one, as well as whether a foreign government entity or an 
agent of one was involved in the preparation, funding, or distribution of the programming. 
 
So, as I understand it, we are supposed to ask each programming provider and then put in our 
public file. So if you would reply back with the answer, I’ll check that off the list!  
 
Thank you! 



 


